
Elsen, Nikki

From: Eddie O'Brien <eddieobrien76@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 03, 201611:43 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Conditional use permit application

Hello,

I applied fora conditional usepermit to purchase theOctane Baron3rdStreet. I would like to withdraw my
application at thistime as I ampursuing other options. There is a hearing scheduled today so I wanted to let you
know so you can remove it from the schedule.

Respectfully,
Ed O'Brien


